
I do not agree that Ofcom should grant approval to Royal Mail for the Delivery to Neighbour service. 
  
The reason is that as I do not wish to have my post left with neighbours, Royal Mail would require me to 
display a notice near my letter box to that effect. This is an indication that the property is frequently 
unoccupied, and is therefore an invitation to burglars. 
  
 


